
From: robin bakay <xxxxxxx@me.com> 
Date: August 22, 2015 at 2:59:46 PM EDT 
To: Rachel Cericola <xxxxxxxxxxxxx@gmail.com> 
Subject: Paul Blart review 

I read your Paul Blart review. Sorry you didn’t like it. Knowing nothing about you, I’m not sure it was written for 
you. Are you a pre-teen? Are you a teen on a date? Are you a parent of a kid who has to sit through the movie? 
Aside from being a freelance reviewer of many things not film according to my research are you a Kevin James 
fan? A Nick Bakay fan? I’ve racked my brains trying to come up with one single reason a grown woman would 
have to shit on a kid’s film? 
 
Paul Blart cost $25m to make and garnered $183m at the box office. Paul Blart II cost $30m and as of today is 
at $107m. That’s cockadoodle profit.  
 
You are a bane to the existence of the creative writers. And evidently you have no clue what kind of politics it 
takes to get a film made in Hollywood. That you were allowed to review the BluRay DVD rather than an actual 
film pretty much says it all.  
 
Good luck Rachel. 
Keep on hating. 


